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Progress on Draft Neighbourhood Plan. 
 
 
At the parish council’s May meeting (Min.20.05.16 refers) the current position was 
summarised: 
• The Examiners report had been lodged with MSDC – The Examiner’s had noted that 

there were no significant or substantial alterations.  The few minor changes had the 
effect of strengthening the plan, particularly in respect of heritage.   

• The plan was scheduled to be presented to MSDC Cabinet on 9th June for approval. 
• The plan would go forward to a referendum, but that this would now be unlikely to 

take place before May 2021.  MSDC would bear the cost of this and it would require 
5 weeks notice.   

• The plan had effectively been approved by the Examiner and Mid Suffolk DC.  It 
bears weight and so should be used when considering planning applications and 
drafting responses.   

• A referendum ready edition was ready for publication in print and on the council’s 
website. 

  
The meeting also resolved to authorise up to £150 to cover the cost of printing 
Drinkstone Neighbourhood Plan.  These have now been delivered, at a total cost of 
£99.00. 
 
Recognising that the process of developing the Neighbourhood Plan had uncovered 
huge talent and expertise which the Parish Council hopes to continue to draw on in the 
future, the Parish Council has made an initial start on incorporating community actions 
into a parish work.   
 
The clerk has received correspondence from Daphne Youngs (Appendix A refers), 
outlining a recent planning decision by Mid Suffolk District Council in Thurston, which did 
not appear to take into account Thurston’s adopted Neighbourhood Plan, giving more 
weight to its draft Local Plan. 
 
Babergh Mid Suffolk District Council recently consulted on its draft Local Plan.  There 
being no identified large sites in its draft for Drinkstone, and a number of the recent 
planning applications for new developments in Drinkstone having been included in their 
calculations for land supply, the Parish Council did not respond to the consultation. 
 
Councillors are asked to consider whether to submit a formal expression of concern to 
MSDC. 



Appendix A


